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This week in first grade we 
finished our addition unit and 
started learning different 
strategies for subtraction. This 
would be a great time to work 
on adding and subtracting at 
home!  We also learned about 
digital citizenship and how it’s 
important for us to be safe 
online. 
***Just a reminder that we go 
outside for recess each morning 
from 9:50-10:15. As the weather 
gets colder please make sure that 
your child brings warm clothing! 

April 15-May 10 -We will be 
collecting pennies and 
coins for the rain forest.  
April 22-Earth Day
May 17-Field Day
May 18- Blackboard 
Review
May 28-Dragon End Zone 
Reward
May 29-Como Park Field s

Calendar of Events: 
Oct 28: Club’s Choice Order Pick-Up     
        7:30am- 9:30am
Oct 31: Fall Festival Party- no costumes
November 3: PTO Movie Night
November 6: Teacher Workshop- No 
School
Nov 14 and 16: Parent Teacher 
Conferences- schedule online
November 20: Thanksgiving Feast 
November 22-26: No School 

Parent- Teacher Conferences
I am looking forward to 

discussing your child’s progress 
at conferences on Nov. 14th and 

16th. This year parents will 
schedule conferences online. A 
note went home about this on 
Monday. More information will 

come soon and you can contact 
the office if you have any 

problems. 

Specialist Schedule 
for Next Week: 

Monday- Day 3: Library & Gym
Tuesday- Day 4: Computer & SBL
Wednesday- Day 5: Music & Gym
Thursday-   Day 1: Music & Science
Friday-   Day 2: Gym & Music

Reminder: Club’s Choice 
fundraiser item pick up is this 

Saturday, Oct 28th from 
7:30-9:30am at school!!!
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